
 

 
THE LONDON NAUTICAL SCHOOL 

61 STAMFORD STREET,  LONDON  SE1 9NA 
TELEPHONE:   020 7928 6801 EMAIL: adminteam@lns.org.uk 

 
 

 
27th November 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

School Christmas Lunch 

 

The School’s Christmas lunch for pupils will be held on ​Wednesday 18th December 2019​. A                             
traditional Christmas lunch of turkey and all the trimmings plus dessert will be served, including a                               
drink and festive crackers.  

For students who do not want a Christmas lunch there will be a single selection of a ‘Christmas                                   
Baguette’ with turkey, stuffing, sausage, cranberry or brie/cheese and chutney salad both served with                           
a chocolate slice and a small drink.  No other food will be available . 

 

The cost for the lunch is £4.00 and must be paid on ​PARENTPAY ​.  

Please make sure you use the ‘Christmas Lunch Wednesday 18​th​ December’ payment item. 

 

If you would like your son or daughter to have Christmas lunch, please make a payment by Friday 13​th 
December 2019 and they will then be issued with a ticket to claim their meal or baguette. 

 

We will NOT be able to provide a Christmas Lunch to pupils who have not ordered and paid as the 
food will be made to order. 

 

Provision of free school meals will be as normal and breakfast and break service will be as usual on                                     
this day. 

 
    Yours sincerely 
    Rob Melia 

School Business Manager 
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